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In looking at the project description I think that the math is off. Two 14 by 9 culverts would be 28
feet wide not 50 feet wide and with some spacing between the culverts it may be closer to 31 feet
wide. The barrel length I can see being longer and so the rip-rap amounts mentioned seem
reasonable. But I am not understanding where the 50.4 and 58.25 comes in unless that is the length
of rip-rap outside the box culvert. So how the word "narrow" is used in the project description may
be inaccurate. The length underneath the roadway may be short (narrow) due to clear zone, so I can
see where that may need to be updated due to the type of roadway it is on.


